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Possibility of Low Pressure 

Customers in Moorooroo, Bethany, Light Pass, Stockwell and north of Sturt Highway may experience 
lower than normal pressure and flow during peak irrigation periods for the rest of summer. 

Last Saturday one pump set in Olsen (Airfield) pump station at Rowland Flat sustained significant 
damage.  We have begun the repair process, but we expect it to take a month or more. 

While the remaining pump set can meet current water requirements, additional flow may result in 
the pump reaching its capacity.   

If you do not get the flow and pressure you expect, please check and clean your filter.  If flow and 
pressure remain low, let us know. 

 

Poor Water Quality 

We are very aware of the current poor water quality – high solids regularly blocking filters, a 
persistent odour, and a deep gold or pale amber colour. 

I continue to speak with SA Water about this, particularly to identify the root cause.  There are, 
however, no easy fixes.  Regular filter backwashing will be required until late summer when our 
water source is switched for SA Water’s Warren Reservoir upgrade project. 

 

Additional Water and Surplus Water 

Customers seeking additional temporary water for use before 30 September 2023 can submit the 
linked form or contact Neville who will be able to assist.   

Conversely, customers who expect to have surplus water this Water Year should consider submitting 
the surplus temporary water form sooner rather than later to have the best chance of BIL finding 
someone who needs it.  

 

Contacts for BIL Operations 

Barossa Infrastructure Ltd 
Simon Schutz 0403 743 199 Simon@BIL.net.au 
Neville Skipworth 0407 972 311 Neville@BIL.net.au 

Infrastructure Maintenance Services 
Steve Dewar 0418 845 738 
Caleb Staehr 0432 074 572 

 
 
Have a safe and enjoyable Christmas. 
 

 
Simon Schutz  |  General Manager 

https://barossainfrastructure.com.au/wp-content/uploads/Temporary-Transfer-2021_2022-Additional-Water.pdf
https://barossainfrastructure.com.au/wp-content/uploads/Temporary-Transfer-2022_2023-Surplus-Water.pdf
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